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It Takes a Village

Rachel Taylor
monarchsinutah@gmail.com

Utah Friends of Monarchs

Rachel has spent the past decade studying 

monarchs and the milkweeds of Utah, helping create 

a grassroots effort of establishing breeding habitat 

throughout the state. Her passion for spreading the 

monarch message can be counted in the tens of 

thousands of milkweed seeds and seedlings shared; 

along with educational workshops and presentations. 

In addition, she engages organizations (large and 

small) to become monarch champions. In 2021, Utah 

Friends of Monarchs became an official 501c3 

organization. “Monarchs—A gateway bug.” 


